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Friday, 21 December 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 3/4 will start swimming lessons on Friday 11th January which will run until and including Friday 29th March. Your child will need a towel; girls are to have a full swim costume and not a bikini. Boys are to have swimming trunks and not swimming shorts.  Goggles are allowed.

Unfortunately, the only swimming lesson time which was available is 2.45-3.15pm, this means the children will not be back at school until approximately 3.45pm. If you are picking up other children we will have a dedicated area for which you can wait until the children return from swimming. We apologise and will continue to try to book an earlier lesson with Brookvale Leisure Centre.
Many thanks,
Mr McDonald
Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025


[image: image2.jpg][image: image3.png][image: image4.png][image: image5.jpg][image: image6.png][image: image7.jpg][image: image8.jpg][image: image9.png][image: image10.jpg]


